
P&C report to council January 2022


We worked on the following:

- weekly updates of Trinity’s website, YouTube page and Social Media pages

- weekly upload of bulletins, points to ponder and virtual Faith Formation documents

- weekly “What’s Happening” e-blast

- special “Simply Together” e-blast, video and other promotion materials for this event 

- updated Council website page


Annual Report 

Most of January was spent creating and editing the Annual Report. Thank you to everyone for 
submitting a yearly summary of your committee or team for the 2021 Annual Report. We 
appreciate your efforts in making this year a success. Be sure to check out the report if you 
haven’t already. 


Respectfully submitted, 

Jessica Sheaffer 

P&C facilitator 



